
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 
 

Arcata Fire District seeks public comment for off-highway 

(OHV) grant application 

  
McKinleyville, Ca, March 6, 2017 - The Arcata Fire District is seeking public comments 
on a preliminary application to the State of California Off-Highway Motor Vehicle 
Recreation Division (OHMVR) for the 2016/17 grant cycle.  The public review and 
comment period for the State’s Grants and Cooperative Agreement Program begins 
March 7, 2017, and ends April 3, 2017.  State regulations require annual public 
participation in this fund allocation process. 
  
The Arcata Fire District will be submitting the application using the California internet-
based “On-Line Grant Application” (OLGA) software.  After the public review and 
comment process a final application will be submitted by May 1, 2017.  The public may 
view and comment on the preliminary application by visiting the State Grants and 
Cooperative Agreements Program website at www.ohv.parks.ca.gov and select the 
Grants tab.  The OHMVR Division’s website will provide further detailed instructions for 
accessing the preliminary application and submitting comments. 
  
The District application will focus on decreasing the response time to beach and forest 
incidents and Off-Highway Vehicle use areas and improving the ability to reach patients 
who have been injured or are in need of medical attention. 

 
 
 

 

http://www.ohv.parks.ca.gov/

